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     As a Democratic PCP, and citizen of Oregon, I am writing you to urge the Legislature to eliminate the
personal tax break of business owners' income, in SB1527.

     Also, I strongly feel that the Federal tax break given to business owners shouldn't apply to taxes in the
State of Oregon.  

     Thank You for your consideration.
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